
 

New Registrant Wanted! 
 

 

Midwife Alliance is a diverse, dynamic urban practice located in South  
Etobicoke/Toronto west. We hold privileges at the Toronto Birth Centre and St. 
Joseph’s Health Centre, where we recently moved to full scope.  
We are looking for New Registrant to join our shared-care practice to cover an 
unexpected vacancy. The position start date is flexible, but March 1 is preferred.  
You will be stepping into a team of two, with one week on-call and one week off-
call, when you will have 1—1.5 days of clinic. We rotate the call schedule on 
Wednesdays.  The caseload will build from few clients to a full caseload over the 
first 2-3 months, giving you time to adjust to the practice. Come join an amazing 
group of dedicated, amazing Midwives! Please reply to: 
 midwifealliance@gmail.com. 
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